## **Cave Spring Middle PTO**

## Join the CSMS PTO! \$6 per member. Faculty and Parents are encouraged to join!

The Cave Spring Middle School Parent-Teacher Organization (PTO) is an independent organization that operates under its own bylaws and retains funds at the local school level. Our mission is:

- To promote an enriched educational environment including
- a. Academic Excellence
- b. Health and Safety
- To support a variety of important activities that include:
- a. Helping Hands, Red Ribbon Week, Kindness Week, 8th Grade Celebration, Dances
- b. Volunteers in the school
- c. Staff Appreciation

Questions? Please email us at <u>kimmymorg@msn.com</u>. Follow us on Facebook at Cave Spring Middle School PTO to find information about upcoming events and committee meetings. PTO meetings are a great place to meet and connect with other Cave Spring families and support ongoing PTO initiatives.

Option 1 (preferred): Go to <a href="https://pto-membership-2023-2024-9366.cheddarup.com">https://pto-membership-2023-2024-9366.cheddarup.com</a>



**Option 2:** Complete the bottom portion of this form and return with cash or check payable to-Cave Spring Middle PTO for \$6

Member Name:		
Email Address:	Phone Number:	
Membership Type (Circle one):		
Parent/Guardian	Faculty/Staff	Student (grade level)
**************************************		
If you would like to contribute to our General Fund, please indicate the level of giving: The General Fund is for families wishing to make an additional tax-deductible donation.		
Friend of the Court (up to \$25)		Page Level (\$26-\$49)
Squire Level (\$50-\$99)		Knight Level (\$100 or more)